
 
Need to clean out a closet?   

Have your family members outgrown winter items?  
Need some winter gear? 

 

5th Annual 
Steele Area Betterment  

Winter Coat & Gear Exchange and Collection 
For Steele and greater Kidder County area residents 

August 30 – September 14, 2018 
Steele Community Center Basement Hallway  

Open every day.  Including Saturdays and Sundays.  No appointment needed! 
Steele Community Center is typically open 8 AM to 8 PM each day.  

 
Here’s how it will work: 
If you have a coat or other outside winter item such as gloves and cap to donate:  
Starting Thursday August 30, 2018 individuals who have winter gear, that is in fair or better condition, that has 
been outgrown or no longer used, may bring the items to Steele Community Center and hang on the downstairs 
coat rack or place hats, scarves, and mittens on the table.  

 
Acceptable items: 

Coats, caps, mittens, gloves, scarves, snow boots and snow pants 
Infant through all adult sizes can be donated 

 
If you are in need of a winter coat or winter item:  
Stop in at the Steele Community Center between August 30 and September 14, 2018 and browse the donations.  
You are welcome to stop more than once and pick out items to meet your winter gear needs.  No questions 
asked and no application process! 

All donated items remaining after September 14, will be donated to the  
Salvation Army for their distribution programs to those in need. 

 

 


